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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 Happy New Year! We hope you enjoyed the break over the Christmas holidays, and 

spending time with family and friends. The children have settled back into school so well in 

every year group: we are very proud of them. We have welcomed new children into both 

Stars 2 Year Old Nursery, and Sun and Moon 3 Year Old Nursery classes. We hope all our 

new children and families enjoy their time with us.  

Thank You  

We would like to say a huge thank you to Mr Mulla from 

Mullaco Supermarket for his generous donations for our 

Winter Fayre and Christingle. 

 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 

Following discussion with our School Council members, we now have plans in place to run a 

series of different after school clubs for the spring and summer terms.  

Miss Wilby will be running a music club this half term, and Miss Logan will be running a 

yoga club. Look out for Dojo messages about both of these very soon. There will be football 

and art clubs running next half term. There will be limited places available at each club: we 

will try to ensure that as many children as possible can get a place at one of the clubs 

throughout the year.  

 

 

 

School Applications 

If you have a child who turns 4 on or before 31st August 2024, or a child who is currently in 

Year 2, it is very important that you apply for their Reception place/ Junior School place by 

Monday 15th January. The website to apply is: 

https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/admissions/apply-primary-school-place.aspx 

If you need help in applying, please pop in to see Mrs Wilson in the office as soon as 

possible.  

As always, please come and see myself, Mrs Douglas or your child’s class teacher if you 

have any concerns, questions or comments. 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Booth, Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

School Term Dates 

and Holidays for the 

Academic Year 2023-

24 

 
February Half Term 

School closes on 
Friday 9th February  

 
School reopens on 

Monday 19th 
February  

 
Easter Holidays 
School closes on  

Friday 22nd March 
 

School reopens on 
Monday 8th April  

 
Spring Bank 

Holidays 
School closes on 
Friday 24th May 

 
School reopens on 
Tuesday 4th June 

 
School closes for the 

summer holiday 
Friday 19th July  

 
Inset Days 
Friday 22nd 
December 

Thursday 2nd May 
(Election Day) 

Monday 3rd June  
Monday 22nd July 

 
Bank Holiday 

Monday 6th May 
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